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MASTER'S MESSAGE 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

Another month has passed, and our hall is looking pretty good. Rentals remain steady, and I am 
happy to announce that our Bake / Treasure Sale was a great success. Thanks to all who 
participated! Our next meeting is on November 2nd, at which time we’ll be holding elections for 
Grange Officers. We are holding the elections in November, so that we can report on our new officers 
in December. Pomona will be held at DLG on November 13th. Coffee at 10: am, Pomona 11: am, 
with Thanksgiving dinner following. Be sure to join us. Bring three things: an appetite, a side dish, and 
a new member to sign up! I’m looking forward to seeing everyone there.  
Fraternally Yours, 

Master: Ken Schillinger 

Grange Meeting 

Grange meeting will be held on Tuesday November 2nd, 2010 at 7:00 P.M. We are planning on 
having elections at this meeting. This is important for our continued success, so think about what 
office you would like to hold. 

ISLAND COUNTY POMONA 

Deer Lagoon Grange is hosting the next Pomona meeting on Sat. Nov. 13th. We are going to prepare 
a nice lunch featuring a Traditional Thanksgiving meal for our guests from Penn Cove and South 
Camano Granges. Call Tarey Kay, 341-2008 to help. 

FOOD BASICS 

Chris Williams will probably announce the next Food Basics event at the Nov. 2nd business meeting. 
She has several great topics in the works. The first of which, will likely be either Monday or Tuesday 
November 7th or 8th. You will not want to miss it. 

WE NEED YOUR BAKED GOODS 

The October 23rd Treasure Sale and Baked Good Sale netted our Treasury $315. These funds will 
go directly into the building fund for the Grange. We will be considering doing another event like this 
one after Thanksgiving. We will decide at our business meeting on Nov. 2, so start planning your 
items that you want to bring. If you bring items for the Bake Sale there will be no charge for a table to 
sell your treasures. The bake sale will be held in the kitchen area. The treasures sale will be held in 
the big hall. The idea for the treasures sale is items that are in good shape or new with a theme 
"Come Shop for Christmas". Craft items are encouraged. No junk please. Call Tarey, Roxie or Judy if 
you have questions. 


